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Assistant Editor's Postscript

As this is my last issue as assistant editor, I would like to finish off
with a few words of thanks. Steve Garland has now deserted Sheffield and
crossed the Pennines to Bolton Museum, ‘and, well, it's just not the same
anymore - pasting up stuff with offices 60 miles apart.

Anyway, I would like to thank everyone who has responded to my requests
for copy, or taken part in various B.C.G. surveys, or had their arms
twisted in one way or another. I must say that as assistant editor you
have all the fun without the hassle.

However, if truth be known, I've been landed with the task of finishing this
issue, you know, all the tedious bits such as page numbers and contents etc.
while Steve is gallivanting around in the mountains somewhere north of
Kathmandu. (envious? who me?)

By the way, the final choice of cover was mine; and everyone ought to do
their bit for National Bat Year 1986. But if you think bats are big news
at the moment, just wait until the Herps squad get to you!

Derek Whiteley
Sheffield City Museum

Shen one {'0333 Christmas Eve........

Merr_y Christmas from the FEditors

83



